
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
Public Hearing #1 
November 2, 2020 

 
Chairman Davis called a public hearing of the Board of Supervisors to order at 6:00 p.m. 
followed by the salute to the flag.  Supervisors Lee and Welka were present, as were, Solicitor 
Chris Sennett, Engineer Jonas, Zoning Administrator Cass, Secretary Vallimont, and four 
interested persons.  
 
Chairman Davis explained that the purpose of the hearing is to receive public input regarding 
proposed Ordinance #2020-06 repealing the 1969 Transient Merchants Ordinance and restating 
the provisions governing the licensing and regulating transient merchants.  The ordinance will 
clarify fees for licensing and annual bonds. 
 
Jim Chojancki inquired about the annual fireworks tents and the Mason Farms stand that is 
regularly placed on the corner of Peach and Oliver Roads. 
 
With no further discussion, motion by Lee, seconded by Welka, to adjourn the hearing at 6:03 
p.m. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Vallimont 
Municipal Secretary 
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